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Title V Newsletter 

     On August 19, 2015, Larry Paiz 

conducted a Blackboard training for 

new and seasoned faculty for the Fall 

2015 semester.  Many new techniques 

and important information was pre-

sented to everyone to include in their 

syllabi.   

      

     Luna Community College recently 

transitioned from WIMBA to Black-

board Collaborate.  Blackboard Col-

laborate is not only being utilized by 

conventional classes but also the web 

enhanced and hybrid courses. 
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     The final construction meeting for 

the Building Trades project was held 

in August to finalize all remaining 

details.  Mark Sanchez, Cross Con-

nection Project Superintendent, di-

rected the meeting and informed eve-

ryone of the status of completion.  

 

Everyone present at the meeting was 

pleased to know that the Building 

Technologies department will be 

completed in September for student 

use.  The students will now be able to 

utilize the Electrical Lab for the elec-

trical wiring program which will al-

low this program to earn national ac-

creditation which will improve stu-

dent learning potential. 

Left to right: Sandra Crespin, Erin Gilland, Maxine Hughes, Julianna Ortega, Brendaleigh 
Lobato, Lucia Gomez-Vaughn, Jackie Romero and Lisa Guerin.   

Pictured left to right: Ron Gonzales, Gary Martinez, Dennis Lucero, John Montoya, 
Lorraine Martinez and Mark Sanchez. 


